
 
 

Appendix E 
 
Comments from Sustainable Communities Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
held on 7 September 2010 
 
 
Summary of Overview and Scrutiny Comments 
 
At its meeting on 7 September 2010 the Sustainable Communities Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee considered the draft Executive report on visible presence. The Committee agreed to 
recommend to the Executive:-  
  

1. That the development of a visible approach to addressing local environmental issues in 
Central Bedfordshire using a phased introduction, beginning with the proposed changes 
to the Envirocrime Team be approved.  

 
2. That consideration be given to the introduction of a suitable uniform for that visible 

presence team so that it enables residents to clearly recognise the authority that these 
persons exercise on behalf of the Council.   

 
 


